
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/9/2021 11:45:15 PM

First name: Joseph

Last name: Dillsworth

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: This project, as proposed, looks like it would severely impact the very popular boggy draw trail

system. As a resident of Rico, I use this trail system often. It's a nice reprieve from the strenuous mountain biking

found in the mountains and it provides a lovely recreational opportunity on my way to Cortez to get groceries. My

wife and I enjoy camping amongst the ponderosas, and the trails are a rare option in the region for beginner and

intermediate riders. I would urge you to try and balance the need for forest thinning with the needs of the

community for recreation. Thank you for the opportunity to comment


